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Can you believe it’s the last month of 
preschool already?? We are already 

feeling sad about not getting to see these 
cute little faces every day! It’s been a great 

year, and your children have learned so 
much. 

 
THIS MONTH we finish the unit we started 

during the last week of April - X is for X-ray, 
where we learn about how our bodies are 
put together and how we can take care of 
them. Then we will begin M is for Moms. 
We enjoy this opportunity to share some 

extra love and appreciation for you amazing 
women, and your kids will be busy 

preparing a little something for you, since 
this unit coincides with Mother’s Day! The 
last week of school will be spent having an 
Academic Review and practicing for our 

Graduation/End of Year Program. 
 

NO SCHOLASTIC FLYERS THIS MONTH, but 
you can still order online all summer long, 
and our school will still earn free books by 

putting in our class code N9GGD during the 
checkout process.  

 

 SUMMER CAMP 
Due to the move to our new space, there will 

be no summer camps held this year. But 

they will be back in 2020, so look for them 

then, as they are appropriate for ages 3-7 

and your child does not have to be a student 

at our school to enroll in summer camp! 

 
NEED AFTER SCHOOL DAYCARE? 

A couple of spots have opened 

up in Miss Brittany’s after school 

daycare. If you or anyone you 

know has a need for this, please 

call Miss Brittany at 801-372-4595. 

 
 
We LOVE our students! 

 
IMPORTANT DATES 
May 1 – MWF tuition due 
May 2 – TuesThurs tuition due 
May 2 – Show & Tell Tue/Thu 
May 3 – Show & Tell MWF 
May 15 – Last Day School MWF  
May 16 - Last Day School TuThu 
May 17 – GRADUATION! (see 

below) 

 
2019 GRADUATION AND MOVING 

UP PROGRAM 
This year we are holding our 
advancement program during the 
daytime on Friday, May 17th, with the 
times based on which class your 
child attends. The program for both 
TuesThurs classes will be held at 
10:30 am, and both MWF classes will 
be held at 1 PM. Both programs will 
be held at the school. Bring a blanket 
or lawn chair to sit on. Your children 
are excited to share with you some of 
the many things they have learned 
this year! 
 

REGISTRATION FALL 2019 
We are on schedule for our new larger 

space to open this fall! A larger space 

means we have room for more 

students, so we still have a few spots 

left in each of our classes. We 

appreciate you referring us to your 

friends and neighbors – those of you 

continuing on with us will still qualify 

for the discount on fall tuition if your 

referral registers over the summer. 

And please take a moment to “like” our 

page/posts on Facebook and 

Instagram. Thank you! 



 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 


